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Voting by mail has been an excellent option for Oregon voters for years.  As a now 

retired person, the difficulties presented in SB 210 making people jump through 

hoops to be able to vote is unfair and unworkable.  I believe this is an attempt to 

manipulate the voting process to serve the current efforts to interfere with democracy.  

The current administration has made it clear that it intends to remove any opposition 

to anything it wants any way it can.  The right to vote in critical in the effort to fight 

against this undemocratic direction. 

PLEASE PROTECT OUR RIGHT TO VOTE WITHOUT UNNECESSARY AND 

CONTRIVED OBSTACLES. 

Thank you for your service. 

 

 


